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In the August report, we explained that 
Lighthouse is moving to Pennsylvania and is now 
operating under Burning Bush Mennonite Church. 
We were also waiting on a little more money to come 
in so we could mail Loaves & Fishes 11/03.

The money did come in and everything worked 
out fine. The mailing left our building on September 11 
and the books are arriving at hundreds of jails and 
prisons across the country. Volunteers from Muddy 
Pond and Woodbury helped us package and prepare 
the mailing the week before. 

It is wonderful to know that we are finally 
publishing Loaves & Fishes on a quarterly schedule. 
We’ve had this goal for the last few years and have 
been trying to figure out how to reach it. By making 
a few changes in the magazine and working together 
as a team, we’ve been able to publish three issues this 
year and hope to mail another one in December.

Please pray for inspiration as we compile material 
for the next issue and for good progress on the editing 
and design.

Thank you for your prayers and financial support 
in this exciting project. If you want to help, donations 
are still accepted at the TN address on the back of 
this newsletter.

For the Kingdom,

Lavern Gingerich
Lighthouse Publishing



“Our office received a box of your publication today, and we wanted to let you know how 
we appreciate them. Our detainees really enjoy whatever we can give them to assist them in 
their spiritual needs.

“It’s always a challenge to find sources we can turn to help us, as we do reply largely on 
organizations such as yours for donations, and the magazine Loaves and Fishes is a very welcome 
addition, and will be put to good use.”

Chaplain Niles Behrens • EDC • Eloy AZ

Stay Connected
Blog: Read our blog for photos and news 
online: LighthousePublishing.org/blog.

eNews: To receive e-mail updates and 
prayer requests, send your request to 
enews@lighthousepublishing.org.

facebook.com/loavesfishes

Donations
Donations to Lighthouse Publishing are 
tax-deductible to the extent allowed by law. 

Our goal is to publish Loaves & Fishes 
every quarter. Each issue costs roughly 
$30,000. This equals 350 people each 
giving just $1/day.

Contact Information
Lighthouse Publishing
14377 Old State Highway 28 
Pikeville, TN 37367
Phone: 423-447-3567
E-mail: info@lighthousepublishing.org

LighthousePublishing.org

“Thanks for the subscription to Loaves and Fishes. It helps a lot in this prison environment. 
I may be going home in February, so I am requesting an address change to my home address. 
If there are not enough to be able to send me one please cancel my subscription. I know how 
important the uplifting messages are to those in prison.”

I.S.


